
 

 

February 16 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
I am writing to you this week with reminders of some of the brilliant basics which underpin the continued 
success of our DBS Wakra school community. Firstly, with the cold weather now hopefully behind us, I 
would ask all parents to ensure that their children come to school every day in complete and correct DBS 
school uniform. For secondary students who are wearing our new uniform, our expectation is that the 
uniform will also be worn with a school tie. Our aim here is that the young people within our care become 
accustomed to looking smart, professional and business-like at all times so that effective habits which will 
serve them well once they enter their careers in a few years are set at this earlier stage. We also expect 
smart, black school shoes to be worn, and not trainers; again, this is so that students get used to making 
strong, positive first impressions at every opportunity. 
 
I would also like to stress the importance of excellent attendance and punctuality. Throughout the 
academic year thus far, I know that other senior leaders from both our primary and secondary phases have 
communicated points relating to these issues on a number of occasions already, but they certainly bear 
repeating: students who achieve the highest academic grades in school are usually those who also have 
the best attendance records, and this includes not missing any vital moments of learning at the beginning 
of the school day. 
 
DBS Wakra students typically wear their DBS uniforms well, and our attendance records as a school are 
overwhelmingly positive, but – as in most aspects of any school – there is always room for improvement. 
Hopefully, we can continue to strive together for the highest possible standards. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 



 

 

steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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